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10 DOWNING STREET

TUE PRIME MINISTER 22 June 1979

On returning to London, I should like to thank

you for the wonderful hospitality which was extended

by you, and all the representatives of the municipality,

to me and to the British delegation during our visit

to Strasbourg for the meeting of the European Council.

I particularly appreciated your kindness in guiding

us round the ancient centre of your beautiful city; and

all of us appreciated the care which was taken to make

our short visit so enjoyable. Like my colleagues, I am

especially grateful to you for making the magnificent

Hotel de Ville available to us for our discussions.

Please convey my warm thanks to all the members of

your staff who worked so hard to make the arrangements for

this important event, in a city which has seen so many in

its long history.

With every best wish,

Monsieur Pierre Pflimlin


